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CURRICULUM EVALUATION

Under this curriculum review policy, the Perry Board of Education will retain all of its rights and responsibilities under
state law with regard to the determination of curriculum.

Annually the Perry school district shall evaluate the district’s curriculum in order to determine whether each student is
receiving adequate basic skill instruction as adopted by the State Board of Education. The superintendent will oversee
the curriculum review for the school system.

The task of reviewing the curriculum will be the responsibility of a curriculum review committee. The board
recognizes that in order to foster the role of education in society and to ensure equal opportunity to students of
different backgrounds, it must not permit the curriculum to remain static. It is essential that each school system
continually develop and modify its curriculum to meet the changing needs of students and to assure the continuing
development of each student in the community.


